
LIBERTY JUNIOR HIGH 
SPECIAL EDUCATION DEPT. 

PRESENTS 

STRATEGIES & 
SUPPORT 

WORKSHOP 
NOVEMBER 8TH, 2023 

6:30-7:30 PM 

 

 
Liberty Junior High School and the Special Education 

Department is offering a workshop to provide support 

to parents in various areas, such as: 

 

RSVP By 
November 3rd 

 

❖ Explaining what Special Education is and what it looks like in Liberty 
❖ Parent and Teacher communication 
❖ Accessing District Websites and Resources  
❖ Community Resources (Stickney Township, Library, etc.) 
❖ SEL and Functional Tools to promote success  

 
❖ Translators available 
❖ Handouts will be made available for additional reference 


